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1 March 2021

Old Skool

Via email: fyi-request-14663-22dc29f7 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Old Skool
Response to official information request for cell phone records for Wendy Walker.

| refer to your request for official information received 12 February 2021 relating to cell phone records for
myself, for the period 1 May 2019 to 31 December 2019.

We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
(LGOIMA) 1987.

The Council does not hold this information. During the period requested, the Council’s cell phone contract
with an external telecommunications provider, was managed by a multi-council shared services
operation. Porirua City Council transitioned to our current mobile telephone provider in 2020 and the
shared services organisation was disestablished.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602. The address for the Office of the Ombudsman is PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Michael Gasson

Nga mihi

NW \lee/

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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